
Wood End Primary does not endorse any of the services, or products advertised and does not give any representation or warranty about any of the organisations.  Wood End Primary School is not an agent for any of 

these organisations and any enquiry concerning their services and/or products should be  referred directly to them. 

Community Advertising    

Wood End Club 

    57 Tamworth Road, Wood End 

  Quiz Night—every 3rd Thursday of the month. 

8.30pm start. 

27th August—Family fun day—BBQ & bouncy 

castle. 

27th October—Halloween Party—Fancy dress & 

Disco. 

4th November—Firework display & BBQ 

8th December—Children’s Christmas party 

Function room available for events. 

Community Advertising 

Do you run your own business or community 

organisation or know someone who does, who 

would benefit from being  advertised in our 

school newsletter?  Please contact the school 

office for prices on   

01827 872237 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3A Market Street,  Atherstone, CV9 1ET 

Tel: 07974 264236  

Quality loose Fruit & Veg at low prices 

Potatoes from: £5.00/25kg bag or £2.75/12.5 kg bag 

Also available: cheese, yogurts, creams, local milk 

Local Jam’s and Polesworth Honey 

Free range eggs £1.00 per ½ dozen 

Free Local Delivery   -  Wholesale available 

7th July  2017 

 

Spot light on Excellence…  

 

 

New Teaching Staff 

This week saw our new teaching team meeting together for the first time 

since the new class structure was decided. It has been a wholly positive 

experience and we cannot wait for September. 

We discussed the new curriculum and have planned some very exciting 

themes across year groups and some even across school! 

Mrs Smith joins us as Associate Head. She has worked at Dordon     

Primary for several years and was part of Dordon’s significant journey to 

improvement.  

Many of you will remember Mrs Price from when she taught at Wood End 

before. She is an experienced teacher who is excited about the adventure 

that lies ahead. 

Mrs Stallard recently joined Dordon but has quickly adapted to our    

expectations. She is looking forward to getting to know you all at       

Wood End. 

Mrs Cross 

Letters sent home this week: Everyone: New Class letters, Year 6: Leavers Assembly & Leavers Awards Ceremony 

What’s on Next Week   

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday 

 

3-4.15pm Dodgeball 

 

3-4.15pm Multi-Skills 

Year 5 CSI Day 

3pm-4.15pm Homework club 

Willow &Oak Sea Life Centre trip 

Showcase Evening 

3-4.15pm Football 

Ash Broomey Croft Farm trip 

2.30pm Celebration Assembly  

Pine Mad Science Morning 

Showcase Evening 

‘An opportunity for the children to show their pride in 

their school ‘  

 

Children and their teachers are now preparing for our annual 

‘Show Case Evening’ which occurs next week.  

 

Our Show Case evening is an informal event where children 

show parents around their classroom and explain their work 

from the school year. During the course of the evening,      

children will also ‘showcase’ a 10 minute piece of work from 

the year, in their classrooms. Each class has an ‘open class 

time’ in which to welcome visitors and show them around. 

 

Although designed to be an informal fun event, without short 

appointments, we spend a lot of time helping the children to 

prepare properly. The children are supported in explaining to 

their parents how to introduce three  pieces of work from their 

Maths, English or Theme books that they are proud of. We 

also ask the children to plan a ‘guided tour’ of their classroom 

and also participate in showcasing a piece of work/ or pieces 

of work for a period of 10-15 minutes maximum from the past 

year. 

 

Our Showcase Evenings work because everyone contributes. 

Very few children don’t get involved and we are always      

delighted at the positive comments we receive about the event 

from parents. We would very much appreciate the children 

arriving back at school promptly, in uniform, for their allotted 

time, and once again look forward to welcoming our parents 

into school. 

 

 

Mrs M Cross 

Headteacher 

Stars of the week 

 

 

Well done to all our stars this week! 

 

Beech Class — Beech Class— For super effort in 

Sports Day. 

Cedar Class — Lily-Eve Tonks— For excellent    

teamwork during Sports Day. 

Oak Class — Matthew Vernon —For his excellent 

vocabulary choices in his story. 

Pine Class — Elliot Rowe— For showing excellent 

sportsmanship on Sports Day and Athletics            

competition. 

 



Housepoints 

Our housepoint winners this week with 250 

housepoints are:  

 Daw Mill House -  Well done!!! 

 

Polite Reminder: Parent Pay 

Parents are reminded to regularly log onto Parent 

Pay and clear any monies owed.  Payments for 

Lunch, trips, uniform and Breakfast/Afterschool 

club must be made in advance. Trips,                

afterschool activities, music lessons and         

swimming need to be paid by the dead-line.         

Failure to make timely payments may result in 

your child being excluded from these activities. 

Financial help may be available for those parents 

finding it difficult to make the payments. In these   

circumstances please speak to the School Office 

who can arrange for you to discuss it with the 

Headteacher. 

 

Tuck Shop 

Can you please bring small change to use at the tuck 

shop,  and especially NO notes! We have  limited 

change in school, so sending the correct amount of 

change with children each day would be a huge help 

for us! 

Academic Year 2016/2017 

Summer Term 2017 

Year 5 CSI Day                                                        Tuesday 11th July                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Showcase Evening                                               Wednesday 12th July 

Sea Life Centre trip                                                  Wednesday 12th July 

Broomey Croft Farm                                           Thursday 13th July 

Mad Science Morning                                                   Friday 14th July 

Reports out to parents                                                Monday 17th July 

Leavers Assembly 2pm                                         Wednesday 19th July 

Last Day of Term                                                     Friday 21st July 1pm 

 

Academic Year 2017/2018 

Autumn Term 2017 

Staff Inset Day                                                    Monday 4th September  

Return to school                                                 Tuesday 5th September 

Staff Inset Day                                                          Friday 20th October 

Half Term(1 week)                                                 Monday 23rd October 

Christmas Holiday                                                Friday 22nd December 

 

Spring Term 2018 

Staff Inset Day                                                            Friday 5th January 

Return to school                                                       Monday 8th January  

Half Term(1 week)                                                Monday 19th February 

Staff Inset Day                                                      Monday 26th February 

Easter Holiday                                                             Friday 30th March 

 

Summer Term 2018 

Return to school                                                          Monday 16th April 

Half Term(1week)                                                        Monday 28th May 

Staff Inset Day                                                              Friday 22nd June 

Summer Holiday                                                             Friday 20th July 

These dates may be subject to change if necessary.  

Dogs  

Dogs are not permitted onto the school site under 

any  circumstances, this includes dogs being held.  

A number of parents tie dogs up outside school on 

the school gate.  We would appreciate all parents 

reminding children not to touch dogs, however   

friendly they seem.  Animals are not permitted to be 

carried into school. 

 

Scooters and Bicycles 

Bicycles and scooters must not be ridden on the 

school grounds including playgrounds and paths     

before or after school because of potential injury to our      

parents, children and younger toddlers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


